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February 11, 2025
Subject: Invitation to Bayonne High School Information Meeting

Dear Eighth Grade Parent/Guardian,

We invite you to attend an informative session about Bayonne High School on Wednesday, February
19, 2025, at 6:00 PM in the Alexander X. O'Connor Auditorium (located at 30th Street and Avenue
A).

During this session, you will provide an overview of campus life and the diverse academic programs
available to students.

We look forward to welcoming you and sharing the many exciting opportunities that await your child at
Bayonne High School.

We hope to see you there!
Sincerely,

Director of Student Personnel Services

Sincerely,

Renae M. Bush
Director of Student Personnel Services



